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By 

Margaret Bernstein, The Plain Dealer 
 

EAST CLEVELAND, Ohio -- The McGregor Foundation recently awarded $388,095 to 17 nonprofits aiding 

vulnerable senior citizens in Northeast Ohio. 

Among the grantees is the Cleveland Department of Aging, which for the second consecutive year received 

$45,000 from the McGregor Foundation and another $45,000 from the Cleveland Foundation to provide 

financial counseling to 500 low-income seniors. 

Another grant of $30,000 went to the Legal Aid Society of Cleveland for its Pro Bono Elder Law Project, 

which provides legal services to low-income seniors. 

McGregor, based in East Cleveland, is the only foundation in Ohio devoted exclusively to senior care. It has 

distributed more than $8 million to 300 organizations since it was established in 2002. 
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